Cobalt @Cattle

November 23, 2022

Ms. Nikie Gagnon

Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

RE: Cargill Cattle Feeders Dirt Pit, Permit M-2016-040, Name Change Request of
the Dirt Pit

Dear Ms. Gagnon:
This letter is addressed to make the request to change the name of the dirt pit on file with the
State of Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety. The current name of the dirt pit

is Cargill Cattle Feeders Dirt Pit.

Effective immediately, or as soon as circumstances allow, please update and change the name of
the dirt pit to the following: Cobalt Cattle Eckley Dirt Pit.

Should you have questions, or need clarification, please feel free to email me at
Ichristensen @cobaltcattle.com.

Respectfully submitted,

(U

Lucas Christensen
Chief Financial Officer
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